
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Ford Grahamfgraham@sccommerce.com

Date: 8/28/2014 8:34:39 AM
Subject: Call

Ford,
I have to reschedule our call this morning. I've been pulled into a meeting with the governor. 
Maybe we can catch up next week.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583
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